[bookmark: _GoBack]Minnesota Association of Blind Students Presents the
2012 Spring Student Seminar

Join us for an exciting seminar including:
· Adaptive Technology Demonstrations
· Information about Metro Transit
· Several blind college students and professional presenters
· Social life and dating discussions
· And much, much more!
When: March 31, 2012, 9:00 A.M.—3:00 P.M.
Who: High school, college, graduate, and prospective students.
Where: National Federation of the Blind of MN Headquarters:
100 East 22nd Street Minneapolis, MN 55404 
Cost: $10.00--Includes lunch!--to be paid at the door
To register, email your name, email, address, phone number, reading medium (print, Large print, or braile), and any food allergies to mnabs.talk@gmail.com
If you have any questions or concerns please email us at mnabs.talk@gmail.com

